
On Friday we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Wilson. 
Mrs Wilson has worked as our primary learning  
mentor for 12 years and has provided fabulous  
support to many children and families. 
 
She has a new and exciting role supporting children 
in a specialist provision. We will all miss her but wish 
her good luck in her new role. 

Children in Need 2021 
Thank you to everyone for all your support for   
Children in Need on Friday.  
 
The children had a very enjoyable day and 
looked fabulous in their various yellow clothes, 
spots, stripes and non-uniform. 
 
The total amount raised is still being counted 
and we will get this information out to you all as 
soon as possible.  

 
 
 

Stars of the Week  
Week ending 19 November 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Essa 3CR Zach 

UFA Kayden 4DF Issac 

UFD Ava 4JM Riley 

1SA Luke 5JW Freya Ba 

1JB Preya 5SL Lewis 

2SM Eliza 6LH Ellie-Mai 

2AH Viyan 6SB Louis 

3SC Lilly Rose   

UFA Amber 3CR Carie 

UFD Blake 4DF Mollie 

1SA Esme 4JM Jakus 

1JB Archie 5JW Waniya 

2SM Eliza 5SL Arnie / Jamie 

2AH Darcy 6LH Layla 

3SC Evie 6SB Declan 

This week we have sent out the dates for our 
Christmas events. These include the Christmas 
performances. Last year we were unable to do 
these so we are really pleased that we are now 
in a position to do so.  
 
The information is on my letter on the website 
and a link to this has been sent out.  
 
We also have parents’ evening this week so if 
you haven’t done so already please sign up for 
your appointment. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 


